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Sarah Borrell

From: Sarah Borrell
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 12:15 PM
To: brianjmcgoldrick@hotmail.com
Subject: 15150 Square Lake Trail N, compliance inspections
Attachments: 15150 square lake_20240719_NON.pdf; 20240719_15150 square lake_COC.pdf

Hi Brian, 
 
I found your email in the compliance inspecƟon documentaƟon submiƩed by Kloeppner Services & Design, LLC. 
AƩached are orders issued on 7/19/2024 by the department in regards to the four (4) noncompliant systems idenƟfied 
at 15150 Square Lake Trail N. One of the five systems was found onsite to be compliant. These orders are issued to the 
owner of the property via an automaƟc process, which as you recently purchased the property means it was not sent to 
you/your address. Please see aƩached. 
 
ProtecƟon of public health and groundwater is essenƟal infrastructure for a licensed campground and licensed food 
establishment. Noncompliance with these orders regarding the Subsurface Sewage Treatment Systems (SSTS) may 
impact the ability to operate the campground in the future. Please let me know if you have any quesƟons or concerns 
with the orders to replace and/or the Ɵmeframe idenƟfied in local ordinance. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Sarah 
 
Sarah Borrell | Senior Environmental Specialist 
Pronouns: she, her, hers 
Washington County Public Health & Environment Department 
14949 62nd Street North, Stillwater, MN 55082 
Phone: 651-430-6692 
 
A great place to live, work and play…today and tomorrow 
 


